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CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
SSO and RECYCLING INFRASTRUCTURE SUB-COMMITTEE

   

The meeting of the SSO and Recycling Infrastructure Sub-Committee scheduled for Tuesday, 
April 20, 2010 at approximately 12:30 p.m., in Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, City Hall, 100 
Queen Street West, Toronto, ON, M5H 2N2, has been cancelled.  

For further information or assistance, please contact Dela Ting, Acting Committee Administrator 
at 416-397-7769 or e-mail dting@toronto.ca.       
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April 13, 2010    

SSO and Recycling Infrastructure Sub-Committee of the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
Councillor Adam Giambrone(Chair) 
Councillor Glenn De Baeremaeker 
(Vice-Chair) 

Councillor Shelley Carroll 
Councillor Cesar Palacio 

Councillor Gord Perks 
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